Pamela Martin

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: 1881 Fort Street Rezone (no. 20-009)

From: Kathleen Laird

Sent: October 5, 2020 11:31 AM

To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca>
Subject: Fwd: 1881 Fort Street Rezone (no. 20-009)

| would like to submit these photos to go with my email last Friday. This is an example of what the residents on Davie
Street get to look at when walking in the neighborhood and that | get to look at from my front entrance. This is the
standard level of maintenance that the owner of this building keeps. | can't imagine it will improve with the addition of a
cannabis storefront. The imagines are the side entry of this building, the garbage area, and some parking area.
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---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Kathleen Laird ||| Gz
Date: Mon, Oct 5, 2020 at 11:05 AM

Subject: 1881 Fort Street Rezone (no. 20-009)

To: Kathleen Laird _>

Sent from my iPhone



Pamela Martin

From: Kelvan

Sent: October 6, 2020 1:12 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: RE: Proposed changes to 1881 Fort Street

Dear City Council,

| am writing to support the idea of our area getting a Cannabis retailer. A cannabis dispensary at
1881 Fort Street will be a great addition to the current commercial landscape at this location, and
will better serve this community by eliminating the need to travel all the way downtown to access
cannabis. Whether the cannabis user purchases cannabis products for medicinal or recreational
use, having the retailer here eases access and makes the South Jubilee neighbourhood more
complete.

Regards,

Kelvan lverson

20-39 Ontario St, Victoria BC, V8V 1M7
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